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m
PG/PROC-03/2019-2020/ 5. £, Date: 12/08/2019
Chojay Norbu Resturant
Pema Gatshel

Subject: Letter of Intent

Sir/Madam

This is to notify you that it is our intention to award contract for your bid on Dzongkhag Hospital
Canteen for the financial year 2019-2020 for the contract price as per the price schedule (list
attached) as correct and modified in accordance with the instruction to bidder.

Yours Sincerely

(Phuntsho)

Chairman, DTC -

Ce: )

1. DTC, PGDA for kind information
2. The Dasho Dzongrab, (AFD Head), PGDA for kind information.
3. Office Copy.

[Telephone No. 07-471170, 17592956. Email: pdukpa@pemagatshel.gov.bt]



